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 Falcon Fund Winners Get a Full Week Hat Pass

The following students are our Falcon Fund winners for the week 

extending from Sept. 13 till Friday, Sept. 16. They have each 

earned a hat pass from Monday, Sept. 19 till Friday, Sept. 23. It 

means they can wear a hot all week long. 

Ahmad Bazzi   6th grade 

Wail Al-Hashemi  7th grade 

Ahmad Berri   8th grade 

Please give them a "good job" and a "keep up the good work". 

 Games Club Starting Friday, October 7

Do you like to play board games?  Are you a card gamer? Do you 

think video games are too high tech? Go old school! Come play 

tabletop games at Games Club with Mr. Melvin. 

Games Club will begin meeting Friday, October 7th, and meet 

every Friday after that. We meet from 3:00 until 5:00 after school in room D-4. 

To participate: 

 You must be a good sport; 

 Have your parents sign a permission slip.  

Permission slips can be found outside room D-4, and must be turned in before Wednesday, October 5th. 

Disclaimer: We play card games and board games, not phone or video games. Thanks – Mr. Melvin 


